
Langley Secondary School (LSS) upgrade and 
addition is a $23 million, multi-phased project 
consisting of multiple upgrades to existing 
portions of the school, raising it up to current 
seismic code. A 2-storey, 4,000 m2 addition was 
designed to replace portions of the existing 
school that will be demolished. The 2-storey 
addition is currently under construction and 
anticipated completion is 2020. The existing 
building was constructed in many different 
'blocks' over the past 50 years and this new 
addition will serve as the link to connect the 
two remaining ends of the school together. 
Incorporating 21st Century design methods 
allows for greater collaboration among teachers 
and students.
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client
School District No.35 (Langley) -  
Karen Wagner 
604 534 3294 
KWagner@sd35.bc.ca
location
Langley
size
4,000 m2

value
$23 million
status
Completed October 2020
Construction Management 
Unitech Construction Mgmt,  
Brian Parker  
604 943 8842
key features
Links existing school together
Learning studios & collaboration 
spaces
Energy efficient and sustainable
Fosters a connection to its 
surroundings
Value for money/Life-cycle 
approach
Stakeholder engagement

safety with 
ingenuity
connecting students 
while fostering innovative 
and healthy learning 
environments


